
September 18th, 2012 

AuGUSTAN~ 
Connecting Communities 

With the Power of Performance 

Dear Rockley Family Foundation, 

I am writing on behalf of Augustana Arts to thank you for your donation of a student violin, 
with a value of $300 to the City Strings program. We are able to loan all of our students an 
instrument for home practice thanks to generous donors like you. Your continued support 
is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Robyn Sosa 
Director of City Strings 
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